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Issued: May.11.2022

Closing Date & Time: on or before 3:00 PM Pacific Time on May.20.2022

This addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as a part of the Request for
Tender. Revisions supersede the information contained in the original Tender or previously
issued Addendum. No consideration will be allowed for any extras due to any Vendor not being
familiar with the contents of this Addendum. All other terms and conditions remain the same.

Questions & Answers

Q1. Subgrade Preparation is to grade the existing gravels not including new materials?
A1.  Subgrade preparation includes grading and compaction of existing materials only.
Grading and compaction of new materials, is included under their respective items.

Q2. The bottom of the parking lot (left side) gets dug out to 100mm depth where the base is
unsuitable and replaced with 100mm new material?
A2. Yes. This will be reviewed on site with the successful contractor prior to construction

Q3. 50mm Granular base is added where required in the parking area?
A3. Yes. We need to ensure a minimum 100mm base thickness prior to paving.

Q4. How is the 625m2 of Granular Base to be measured if not in a designated spot on the
drawings?
A4. This can be done by Truck Count.

Q5. Are there Supplemental Specifications available for review for referenced items on the
tender form?
A5. No. The tender form has only been provided to assist in defining the scope of work.

Q6. Are the same No-post Barriers to be reinstalled or are the ones specified on the drawing
different then the ones currently onsite?

A6.  All no-post are to be re-used except for the one identified for replacement. l.e. only one
barriers needs to be replaced.
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